
 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

Thanks to all who participated in our food drive this week, and a special thank you to our special student announcers 

who shared character messages this week: Emily Tobuck, Day Stanchi, Ella Black, Sonny Griffin, and Mason Taylor.  I 

would also like to thank Mr. Tyler Hines for joining us a virtual guest speaker this week with our 7th grade STEM classes 

to discuss Botany and Agriculture in Space. More thanks to the PTO who continue to stock our faculty lounge with food 

and water for teachers. You are much appreciated!! 

As we head into the last week of the first quarter, I want to remind families to reach out directly to teachers with 

concerns regarding student grades. Remember we are here to assist.  

I hope you received The Ancient City Chronicles in the mail and enjoyed the article on our STEAM camp this past 

summer. It certainly brought up some happy memories.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Health and safety! 

1. Please remember to make sure your student has a mask to wear daily at school. It is important we keep each 

other safe. Please reinforce with your child masks should be worn to cover the mouth and nose in all hallways 

and wherever social distancing is not possible. 

 

2. We appreciate your assistance in supporting our health and safety protocols here on campus. As a reminder, 

below is the student health screener questions. If you can say yes to any of the questions below for your child, 

please keep your child at home until you can say no to all questions or have a clearance from the local 

Department of Health or your medical care provider. 

 
Student Health Screening Entry Form 

 
 
Please assess your child daily for the following symptoms and answer the contact questions.  
 

• Fever of 100.4 or higher 

• Uncontrolled cough  

• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 

• Sore throat  

• Loss of sense of smell or taste 

• Muscle aches 

• Vomiting or diarrhea  

• Is your child currently awaiting COVID-19 test results? 

• Does your child live in the same household with someone positive for COVID-19? 



• Has your child had close contact with someone who in the past 14 days who tested positive for COVID-19? 
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Red Ribbon Week 
 
Next week is Red Ribbon Week! We have spent a couple of weeks learning about the forces of flight and what helps us “lift off” and 
be healthy. Watch our video on our website. See below for dress up days. PBIS reward points will be awarded for participation – this 
includes our distance learners!  
 

 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 


